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ARE YOU A 
POST-SECONDARY STUDENT

IN ONTARIO?



Are you interested in participating in
a research study that explores
common mental health challenges
faced by post-secondary students?

VISIT US AT QUEENSOPL.CA

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

OPT4.ECBT@QUEENSU.CA 



OR VISIT



WWW.QUEENSOPL.CA/SELF-
REFERRAL-PAGE

COMPLETE OUR
SURVEY FOR A
CHANCE TO WIN 1 OF
20 $25 AMAZON
GIFT CARDS

As part of a research study through Queen's University, we are
surveying post-secondary students enrolled in institutions
within Ontario to explore their mental health challenges and
needs. 

Survey Link:
 https://queensu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ETuGqJnCsQHyC2

https://queensu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ETuGqJnCsQHyC2
https://queensu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ETuGqJnCsQHyC2

